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Dear Friends,

Many people, both Igala and Western, have been working on the Igala language for decades. After 
the Lord put it in my heart to help, I started getting to know some of these people and their work. 
The diagram below shows some of the areas we need to develop if people are to learn to read 
fluently enough to enjoy their Bible. The smiley faces show which areas have some work done in 
them – whether much or little.  Please thank God with me for the work HE has done and pray for 
more progress in ALL areas. The work I personally am doing involves 6-8 of these areas.

Thank you for reading, caring, giving and praying!

Blessings,

Esther Nordman, Director

Igala Language Project
For fluency and comprehension in reading the Igala Bible

 This summer I'll work 
with Crystal Gosnell 
(Education Director 
at MoM Primary School) 
on a curriculum for
teaching the kids 
to read and write 
in their own 
language, 
Igala. 
Please
pray!




